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2 messages

Westerdale - DNR, Barbara <barbara.westerdale@state.co.us> Thu, Nov 6, 2014 at 10:42 AM
To: michelle_lewis@omimexgroup.com
Cc: Larry Coler - DNR <larry.coler@state.co.us>

Hello, Michelle,

Larry Coler has reviewed this APD with me and we are in agreement that the GPS coordinates provided on the
Form 2 plot significantly less than the 600" from the lease lines required by Rule 318.a. Our measurements from
the well to the half-section line are approximately 460'. We suspicion there is an error with the GPS readings for

this location. The footages provided on the well location plat do calculate to a distance of 669" from the lease
line, but the spot on our GIS MAPS does not look right:
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Larry had questioned the surveyor's coordinates during his review of this APD, but decided to approve it. We are
having second thoughts about the accuracy of the surveyor's latitude/longitude measurements. Please review
the survey and the distance to lease line. If you decide that this is the correct location for the well, a request for

an exception location with a waiver from the offset mineral owner(s) will be required. Or, a new survey that
places the well more than 600’ from the lease line on our MAPS can be submitted.

In the meantime, the COGCC is placing the APD for this well on suspended status until this is resolved.



